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In recent years, we have had to reduce the frequen-
cy of the XP Medical conference to biannually. It is
never an easy decision but the cost of these confer-
ĞŶĐĞƐ�ĐŽŶƟŶƵĞ�ƚŽ�ƌŝƐĞ�ĂŶĚ�ŝƐ�ŶŽǁ �ĞǆĐĞĞĚŝŶŐ�Ψϳ ϱ͕ ϬϬϬ�
to host. We rely heavily on families like you to help
raise the much needed funds to keep our services in
ĞǆŝƐƚĞŶĐĞ͘��t Ğ�ĐŽŶƟŶƵĞ�ƚŽ�ŶĞĞĚ�ŵŽƌĞ�ĨĂŵŝůŝĞƐ�ƚŽ�
help join us in our fundraising efforts.  We ask that 
ǇŽƵ�ƉůĞĂƐĞ�ĐŽŶƐŝĚĞƌ�ĂƐƐŝƐƟŶŐ�yW&̂ W�ŝŶ�ĨƵŶĚƌĂŝƐŝŶŐ�ƐŽ�
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�ƌŝŶŐŝŶŐ�Ăǁ ĂƌĞŶĞƐƐ�ƚŽ�ŽƚŚĞƌƐ�ĂďŽƵƚ�yW�ŝƐ�ĞƐƐĞŶƟĂů�
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families in need. Visit the XP Family Support group
website to donate and support those companies
ƚŚĂƚ�ĐŽŶƟŶƵĞ�ƚŽ�ƐƵƉƉŽƌƚ�ƵƐ͊ �

Please scan to visit our website, follow us on Face-
book and Instagram, and see the photos from the XP

Medical Conference.

In November 2022, the XPFSG hosted 24 families , or
ϭϬϬ�ƉĂƌƟĐŝƉĂŶƚƐ͕ �ĨƌŽŵ�Ăůů�Žǀ Ğƌ�ƚŚĞ�ǁ ŽƌůĚ�Ăƚ�ƚŚĞ�yW�
Medical Conference at the Graduate Hotel in Minne-
apolis, MN. Families came as far as Australia and as
close as Minneapolis. There were several speakers,
which included medical doctors and research scien-
ƟƐƚƐ�ĨƌŽŵ�ƚŚĞ�hŶŝǀ ĞƌƐŝƚǇ�ŽĨ�D ŝŶŶĞƐŽƚĂ�ĂŶĚ�ƚŚĞ�EĂƟŽŶͲ
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bowling, and the Minnesota Zoo! Families also had
the opportunity to partake in an excursion to the Mall
of America for some family fun and shopping. The
weekend ended with a wonderful farewell dinner,
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others just like them. Overall, the conference was a
great success! A special thank you to the University of
Minnesota for funding this conference. Thank you to
all the families, speakers, volunteers, and supporters
for helping make this conference a memorable one
for the XP Families.

2022 XP International Medical Conference

XPFSG will be sending a survey soon to gather feed-

back on our most recent medical conference and

ŽƵƌ�ĐůŝŶŝĐĂů�ƐƚƵĚǇ͘��zŽƵƌ�ŽƉŝŶŝŽŶ�ŵĂƩĞƌƐ͊ ��������������������

Please watch your email for the survey!

WƌĞƐĞŶƚĂƟŽŶ�ƐůŝĚĞƐ�ĨƌŽŵ�ƚŚĞ�ĐŽŶĨĞƌĞŶĐĞ�ĂƌĞ�ŶŽǁ �

available on our website.


